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Hello Kahok Nation. I’m Superintendent Brad Skertich.

Now that December has arrived, we are asking all families to please review the e-learning plan.
As we work through the winter season, whether it’s snow ice or extreme temperatures, all of
those could impact our school day. We want parents to be aware of the options that may be
presented, whether it’s an e-learning day or a cancellation of school.

If you have any questions after reviewing the plan, please reach out to our building
administrators.

The month of December is extremely busy throughout our district - whether that’s girls and boys
basketball games, wrestling at the middle school, or fine arts concerts with the high school and
middle school bands, in addition to that, the holiday concerts at our elementary buildings - there
is something going on almost every night for the rest of the month.

If you want to take a break from the holiday season, come out and kick back, relax and watch
our students perform and shine, please come to one of our schools and visit an event. You will
not be disappointed. Plus we love seeing our hallways packed with families, students and our
community members.

On December 1st, tickets went on sale for the Hall of Fame induction ceremony. The event will
be held on February 15th at the Gateway Convention Center. If you would like to get tickets for
this event, please contact Clay Smith or Janmarie Harmon at the high school.

This is a great opportunity to celebrate the successes of our alumni and former staff members
for their accomplishments both on the court, in their community, as well as professionally. And
you don’t want to miss this year’s class.

I want to thank you, everyone, for your constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear
your purple and show your Kahok Pride!


